
From: Danny Varat
To: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 5/2/2017 11:52:33 AM
Subject: RE: MEDIA REQUEST - FW: Website email from abe hardesty

Also, let him know that we’re working on it.
 

From: Catherine McNicoll 
 
Sent: Tuesday, May 02, 2017 10:03 AM
 
To: Danny Varat 
Cc: Hayden Grooms 
Subject: MEDIA REQUEST - FW: Website email from abe hardesty
 
Below is a request for response from Independent Mail on Gas Tax received by the Ltgov account
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 
From: abe.hardesty@independentmail.com [mailto:abe.hardesty@independentmail.com] 
 
Sent: Monday, May 01, 2017 5:15 PM
 
Subject: Website email from abe hardesty
 
Kevin: I'm working on a story about how the bill increasing gas tax and vehicle registrations would impact 
businesses and non-profits. Do you know if the current bill includes any exemptions for non-profits? Also, do 
you know if all revenue projects are based on sales of fuel remaining at current levels? ... thanks, abe hardesty 
Independent Mail 864 260 1252... must finish story Tuesday 6 pm
 

abe hardesty
 
1000 Williamston Road
 
Anderson, SC 29621
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